
BHJS Canada Alumni 2nd Newsletter – 2008 
Message from the Chair –May Ho, F5A (1967)    August 25, 2008 
 
Dear BHJS alumni: 
 
The 5th Annual General Meeting Cum Annual Dinner was held on Saturday, 
March 15, 2008 at Dragon Dynasty Chinese Cuisine 龍騰金閣高級粵菜.  The 
attendance was good this year and the 2 MC, Christina Chan and Winston Chiu 
entertained and led us through a fun filled evening.  A special tribute to four 
alumni who graduated forty years ago in 1968 were honoured that evening.  We 
also collected the whole year’s cost of sponsoring a foster child in China from 
the audience. 
 
Membership 
We have 13 new members since the beginning of this year. The membership 
roster is available in our web site without contact information. Any new 
information can be updated by contacting Rosita Ho at rositacamacho@yahoo.ca 
The membership fee for 2008 remains $10 and is due in January. Please send a 
cheque made payable to BHJS Canada Alumni to: c/o Rosita Ho, 60 Michener 
Crescent, Markham, Ont. L3P 6Z3 
We extend a warm welcome to the following new members: 
 

1 Tang Yiu Ming Stephen 鄧耀明 1964 

2 Cheung Kam Hoi  張錦海 1965 

3 Sit Kam Hong  薛金康 1966 

4 Fung  Wendy 馮幗群 1967 

5 Chung Kam Lan Stella 鍾錦蘭 1968 

6 Ku Ching Kong Daniel 古正光 1968 

7 Lai Man May  黎曼薇 1968 

8 Soo Wai Yip  蘇偉業 1968 

9 Wan Hing Yip Andrew 温興葉 1969 

10 Wong Ting Kwan Alan 王庭軍 1969 

11 Yu Man Lai Esther 余曼麗 1969 

12 Koo Chi Ming James 顧志明 1974 

13 Tsui Sau Wan Sylvia 崔秀雲 1977 

 



 
Update of our new Alumni Website 
The domain name is BHJScanada.com.  We welcome contribution via articles 
and pictures from all members.  Please email Victor Sing with your contribution at 
victorsing@hotmail.com. **We reserve the right to edit content** 
 
 
FUND RAISING 
During the AGM, we concentrated our fundraising efforts towards the Needy 
Student Fund for BHJS. We sold and collected $110 from the sale of BHJS CD 
and $50 of donations.  We have sponsored a child from China and the yearly 
sponsorship fee of $420 was generously collected at the AGM.  Thank you for 
your support. 
 
Donations can be sent by cheque to Chau Ha Ko, our alumni treasurer, at 15 
Posthorn Grove, Scarborough, Ontario, L6C 2B2  
 
 
NEXT FUNCTION – Trail walking & karaoke （秋高氣爽共遊唱） 
Date & time: October 4, 2008 (Saturday) 10:00 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
   10:00 a.m. ------Trail walking: Don Central Trail (See direction and map below) 
   12:30 p.m. ------ Lunch: Bing Sing Restaurant at Midland/Finch (炳勝農家菜) 
          Estimate $10 per person 
    2:30 p.m. ------- Karaoke: MHQ Karaoke Box at Pacific Mall 
          $9 per person for 4 hours 
Registration: Rosita Ho @ 416-616 6191 before October 1. 
(You can choose to join the whole function or participate in any part of it) 
 
We hope to see many of you at the next function.  Have a wonderful fall. 
 
 



 
 
Meeting Time & Place: 
 
10:00 a.m. at Parking Lot of E. T. Seaton Park, (North West corner of Eglinton Ave. 
and Leslie Street) 
 
 
 
Direction: From DVP 
 
� Exit  Eglinton Ave. 
• Go WEST 
• Continue WEST on Eglinton, pass Don Mills Road to Leslie 
• Turn RIGHT (North) at Leslie and IMMEDIATELY turn LEFT into the Park 
• Follow the park road to a T junction and turn LEFT which will take you under      
Eglinton Ave to the parking lot 
• Drive to the far end of the parking lot which is where the trail begins 
 
 
Trail Map: Central Don (See next page). 
 
Entrance to the park:  See the brown arrow on top right corner of the map. 
 
Parking lot is on the south side of Eglinton. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


